


 



 

 

 



 



National Aeronautics and Space Administration 

Mary W. Jackson NASA Headquarters 

Washington, D.C. 20546-0001 

  
 
Dear 2024 NASA Space Apps Local Leads, 
  
On behalf of NASA and our 2024 Space Agency Partners, I want to thank you for your many 
contributions to the 2024 NASA International Space Apps Challenge, held on October 5-6, 2024. Because 
of your support and hard work, we had our largest hackathon in the history of NASA Space Apps, with 
over 93,500+ registered participants from 163 countries and territories joining one of 485 Local Events. 
We couldn’t have done this without you! 
 
We are grateful for your enormous efforts in showcasing the value of collaboration across borders, 
helping participants, and celebrating our theme of “The Sun Touches Everything.” 
 
Thank you for your enormous efforts to recruit members from your community and lead them through 
the hackathon journey. From designing your event, to marketing and recruitment, all the way to the 
day-of event facilitation, you play a vital role in our global NASA Space Apps community. We 
acknowledge the hard work and countless hours that go into organizing an event of this magnitude and 
ensuring that your participants have an engaging experience. Your commitment to NASA Space Apps is 
truly inspiring, and we are proud of the high-quality events that took place all over the world this year. 
 
During the hackathon, we received over 9,600+ projects and over the next few months our judges will 
be reviewing the project submissions. We will share news on social media and our website when the 
Global Finalists and Honorable Mentions are announced on November 19 and the Global Winners on 
January 16, 2025 during the Global Winners Announcement. This announcement will also be when we 
reveal our 2025 NASA Space Apps Challenge dates. We can’t wait to see who the winners are and we 
look forward to celebrating with you!  
 
As you await results, please keep in mind that NASA Space Apps is, first and foremost, about 
collaboration, cooperation, and learning. We place a high value on the experience gained and the 
opportunities that participants have to come together and solve common problems. Take immense 
pride in a job well done, whether or not you have winning teams! Join us in recognizing the 
achievements of participants at all levels.  
 
We look forward to your continued participation in the 2025 NASA Space Apps Challenge. You will be 
notified in mid-January 2025 when the Returning Local Lead application opens. We encourage you to 
take advantage of this early date and re-apply for your location prior to the public release of the 
application.  
 
Many thanks for your support.  
 
Warm wishes, 
 

 

https://spaceappschallenge.org/


 

 

Dr. Keith Gaddis 
NASA Space Apps Program Scientist 
Program Manager, Biological Diversity and Ecological Forecasting Programs 
NASA Headquarters, Washington D.C. 
 
On behalf of NASA and our 2024 Space Agency Partners: 
 
Australian Space Agency 
Brazilian Space Agency 
Canadian Space Agency 
Communications, Space & Technology Commission of Saudi Arabia 
European Space Agency 
Indian Space Research Organisation 
Italian Space Agency 
Japan Aerospace Exploration Agency 
Mexican Space Agency 
National Space Activities Commission of Argentina 
National Space Science Agency of Bahrain 
Paraguayan Space Agency 
South African National Space Agency 
Spanish Space Agency 
Turkish Space Agency 
 








